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On October 29, 2018, Bol Aweng, 
the Lost Boy of Sudan, and Steve 
Walker, president of the Buckeye 
Clinic, gave several presentations 
to all the seventh grade students 
at Dublin Davis Middle School. 
Bol shared his amazing story of 
unimaginable tragedy, challenges 
and determination. Steve reported 
on the progress the clinic has 
been making in South Sudan. 

Students enjoyed talking with Bol after the 
presentations. Last year Bol visited Davis. 
It’s always great to come back and meet a 
new group of students. The school is 
doing a fund raiser for the clinic. They 
have already raised $500! Bol and Steve 
were impressed with the enthusiasm of the 
staff and students. Way to go Dublin! 

We would like to give a big 
thank you to Kristin 
McDonough who worked 
on the details to set up this 
wonderful day.  Seth Martin 
also worked with her to 
make this an unforgettable 
day for their students.  The 
principal, Tracey Deagle, 
deserves a big hand in 
encouraging her staff to 
make the students’ learning 
experience so meaningful. 
 
 

For more information about 
the Buckeye Clinic visit the 
website at Buckeyeclinic.org 

We had a great time 
taking pictures of and 
for students. We 
discovered a teacher 
in Springfield found 
out about Bol when a 
student from Davis 
shared her photo. 
Don’t students today 
know the power of 
social media? 

Davis Middle School has a rich 
diversity in its student population. 
Here a just of few of the students 
who heard Bol. The students 
were engaged and asked 
excellent questions. Bol’s story is 
one they will never forget. 
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